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Summer Farmer’s Market
Montgomery Summer Farmer’s market on the Pratt Hall 
side lawn opens this month!
Saturdays, June 15th-September 21st 
from 9AM-1PM.
Vendors interested in participating 
should contact Sue Wilson at 326-4189 
to reserve a booth. 
Sponsored by the Montgomery Historical Society

Tim Brookes 
“Endangered Alphabets”

The Friends of the Library and the Montgomery Center 
for the Arts host artist and preservationist Tim Brookes, 
who offers remarkable and thought-provoking perspective 
on the question of the past and future of the written lan-
guage by looking at a range of forms of writing from all over 
the world that are in danger of extinction. Join Tim at the 
MCA for a wine and cheese gallery reception featuring his 
body of work, followed by an informative presentation at the 
PSB discussing his research and process. Wednesday, July 
10th. 5PM Reception @ the MCA; 6:30 PM presentation 
@ the PSB. FREE. Donations welcome.

Basket Weaving Workshop
Alexa Rivera returns to the MCA with her 
basket-weaving workshop. July 28th from 
10AM-5PM. This time, students will learn 
how to make an Adirondack Basket. Alexa is 
a member of the Hive Collective on Pine 
Street in Burlington. She works to continue 
the tradition and craft of hand-woven basketry. 
$145 per person. All materials included. 
Reserve your spot by visiting 
www.montgomerycenterforthearts.com.

Celebration of Expressive Arts 
This month, enjoy a special dinner concert featuring Myra 
Flynn at The INN in Montgomery Center
on Saturday, July 13th. Dinner, Dessert, 
and concert: $40. 
For reservations, call 326-4391. 
Dinner seating begins at 5:30 pm; 
concert seating at 7 pm. 
The monthly CEA features musicians Jacob Deva Racusin 
and Seth Eames, author Joanne Bennett, and artist Janet 
Bonneau on Sunday, July 28th. Contact the INN for more 
information.

LIBRARY BOOK SALE
The Summer Friends of the Library Booksale will be held 
in the PSB Conference Room Thursday, July 18 - Monday, 

July 22 from 10 am to 3pm each day. Books 
include fiction and non-fiction for both 

adults and children, with most priced 
$1 or less. All proceeds fund the FOTML 

scholarship for Montgomery 
high school grads.

11th Annual Library Auction
Spend the evening at a wine & 

hors d’oeuvres charity event to benefit 
the Montgomery Town Public Library.

Silent auction of local artists’ work, 
local business gift certificates, 

collectibles, jewelry, and much more.  
$10 donation requested at door.

July 12th @ 6PM at the Phinneas Swann.

Art Sale
The Red Barn Studio in Montgomery Village is now open 

for the season and all art pieces are 40% off.
Stop in soon for the best selection.

Trail Work Days
Nothing makes you feel ownership of your local trails like 
putting in some sweat equity. Join the Grateful Treads 
Mountain Bike Club to tune up the local 
bike trails. Specific locations and tasks TBD.
First meet-up on July 13th from 9AM-1PM 
@ the Jay Cloud Cyclery. The club will 
provide grillables and beer after you work up an appetite. 

  Where’s Waldo?
 A local game of “Where’s Waldo” is happening. Each month, Waldo will “find himself” sitting somewhere in 

Montgomery. Look for a statue of the character at one of the local businesses or organizations. Can you find him? 
If so, let the owner of the business know so your name will be entered in a drawing at the end of the month 

for a $25 gift certificate. Have fun! June’s winner: Mimi Magyar found Waldo at the Belfry. 



BALLet Arts Summer Workshop  
Now registering students for the annual summer Ballet Arts Workshops. Ages 4+. 

June 20th-July 18th at the Montgomery Center for the Arts. 
Workshop includes dance, theater, art, and yoga. For more information or to register your child, 

contact Kathleen Scott at mcscott@fairpoint.net. 

Look for this monthly newsletter distributed at your local stores, post-offices, and public buildings, as well as online at the 
official Town of Montgomery website: www.montgomeryvt.us. We want this newsletter to be valuable to the community, so 

please be sure to offer feedback and content to the Editor, Suzanne Dollois, whom you can email at 
sdoll.vt@gmail.com.


